No recd

LATE REP

Page 1 of 1
LH/KC

From:

Lisa Hughes

Sent:

27 October 2010 15:13

To:

Planning

Subject: FW: s6/2010/1710/fp(georges field)

PLANNING DEPARTMENT

2 8 OCT 2010

RECEIVED

Lisa Hughes

Principal Development Control Officer (South Team)

www.welhat.gov.uk

From:

Sent: 27 October 2010 15:11

To: Lisa Hughes

Subject: s6/2010/1710/fp(georges field)

Dear Ms Hughes

Sorry for being so tardy in presenting a letter in favour of the Hatfied House planning application. I write on behalf of the Hatfield House Real Tennis Club, which is situated at the top of Fore Street. We consider the club to be an unique amenity to the young and old of the community. But, by far, the majority of our 250+ members travel to us by car, this also is the case with visiting teams. And therefore parking facilities are of the upmost importance to the continued existence of the club.

We would stress that we are a completely separate entity from Hatfield House

Estate.

But in general terms the club feels that the Estate is

working fairly to improving the ambience of Old Hatfield.

Yours Sincerely

Nicholas Pickard (for H.H.T.C.)

Click here to report this email as spam.